
P.O. Box 8033 
3010 East Venture Drive 

Appleton, WI 54912-8033 
 

www.laminationsonline.com 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
February 14, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Laminations Customer,  
 
Our operations are once again challenged with increased costs of paper, labor, and 
transportation.  Our paper mill suppliers have implemented paper increases effective with 
shipments in the coming weeks.  Likewise, the cost of diesel fuel, shortage of drivers, and 
escalation in labor costs are also a contributing factor. 
 
As a business necessity, Laminations® is announcing a price increase of 9% on new orders effective 
with shipments on or after March 14th.  This increase applies to all Laminations products including: 
VBoard®, VGuard®, UChannel®, SureCrate®, SureContainer®, FlexBoard®, FlexRoll®, PerfBoard®, 
VChannel®, QuickStik®, EBoard®, and related products.  This price increase announcement 
supersedes any outstanding quotations prior to this date.   
 
Our team of Account Managers, Account Coordinators, and Packaging Engineers stand ready to 
help you obtain the best value in protective packaging solutions.  We will continue to work 
diligently to meet our delivery commitments and provide you with best-in-class service. 

  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
John Laabs 
Vice President, Sales 

 


